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Dear Parents and Carers,   

Nursery, The Colour Green  

The children have been exploring green objects from the nursery and school garden and have used 

their senses to find out about green tomatoes, beans, peas and herbs. 

   

Reception Phonics Meetings – Lions, Giraffes, Elephants and Zebras 

Parents and carers are invited to attend a meeting about early phonics and reading. 

Monday 21st October 2024 at 2.45 pm – Lions and Giraffes 

Tuesday 22nd October 2024 at 2.45 pm – Elephants and Zebras 

Tuesday 22nd October 2024 at 5.00 pm for parents and carers unable to attend the earlier sessions. 

Please come to the Reception area and you will be taken to your child’s classroom. 

Poetry Workshop and Performance, Kingfishers and Swans 

The children in Kingfishers and Swans classes will be working with James Carter to produce a special 

performance at school for parents and carers to attend on Tuesday 22nd October at 2.30pm. 

School Attendance Matters 

A Devon County Council advice and guidance leaflet on school attendance has been sent home with 

your child and is also attached to this newsletter.  Excellent school attendance is vital and the leaflet 

provides information on how you can help your child have amazing attendance and where you can go 

for help if a problem arises. 

Harvest Festival  

The school will soon be celebrating Harvest Festival within school. We are collecting donations of 

non-perishable food which will be taken to the Ilfracombe Food Bank. Many thanks. 

2024-25 Flu Nasal Spray Vaccinations – Reception, Year One and Year Two 

The School Age Immunisation Service is due to visit the school on Friday 18th October 2024. A 

letter was circulated inviting parents and carers to complete the online consent form for their 
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child/ren to receive the vaccination. The form needs to be completed by midday on Tuesday 15th 

October 2024. 

Ilfracombe Library Summer Reading Challenge 2024 

We have been informed that last year’s Starfish class has won the cup for the most readers who 

took part in Ilfracombe Library’s Summer Reading Challenge.  Well done to all of the children. 

Kind regards, 

Claire Grant 

Executive Headteacher 

Diary Dates 

Monday 14th October Tempest Photography – Portraits and Family Groups 

Friday 18th October 2024-25 Flu Nasal Spray Vaccinations – Reception, Year One and Year 

Two 

Monday 21st October Phonics Meeting - Lions and Giraffes at 2.45pm 

Tuesday 22nd October Year Two, Poetry Workshop and Performance 

Phonics Meeting – Elephants and Zebras at 2.45pm 

Friday 25th October Non-pupil day 

Monday 28th October to 

Friday 1st November  

Half Term 

 

 Dads and Male Carers Questionnaire 

The Let’s Talk Team are pleased to let you know we are now in the process of 
developing sessions specifically for dads and male carers, as many of you know 
Let’s Talk provides online support and advice to parents of young people aged 
from approximately 7 to 18 years.  We are now looking to provide specialist 
support for dads and male carers in the coming months.  To ensure we design the 
best support we would be grateful if you could please complete our survey by 
following the link below, this will help us understand your views and needs a a 
dad/ male carer and how we can best provide you with support and advice.  

Dads/male carers questionnaire - https://forms.office.com/e/rPqrXDuZyh 

 

  

https://links-1.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Feur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com%2F%3Furl=https%253A%252F%252Fforms.office.com%252Fe%252FrPqrXDuZyh%26data=05%257C02%257Clauren.cole%2540devon.gov.uk%257Cab9120d39b0045dde81708dce14fd1ca%257C8da13783cb68443fbb4b997f77fd5bfb%257C0%257C0%257C638632980170270916%257CUnknown%257CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%253D%257C0%257C%257C%257C%26sdata=j%252FtEIPOqZcrPN8ylRgfsoiX0qZ%252B3cltErq7Zg%252Fflyig%253D%26reserved=0/1/010001924ca62978-8e04388a-1ad7-4d03-a78e-5d13d48f6f0b-000000/ZAqIkVcOV79WE9I1He923eyIAS6NqYcvbuWeuccpOHM=373


 

 

Action for Children Devon Family Hubs Monthly Newsletter - October 2024 
 

Parent / Carer Newsletter - October 2024  

Each month we will share with you information, advice and top tips on a number of themes, as 

well as fun things that you and your family can do in and around Devon, and much more! 

Go to this Sway  
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